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Dear Sir,

Indian Pharmacy Graduates Association Celebrates National Pharmacy Week, 2023 on
the Theme “Join Pharmacist To ensure Patient Safety” at Madras Medical College, Chennai
Held on 24™ and 25™ November 2023, On November 24™ Conducted Blood Donation Camp at
Rajiv Gandhi Government General Hospital, more than 30 Donors Donated blood. On 25"
November
Dr. Atul Kumar Nasa as Participated as a Chief Guest, He gave a speech on the Theme and
addresses the event.

Felicitation was done By

Dr. A. Aruna, Joint Director of Medical Education, Government of Tamil Nadu

Dr. E. Theranirajan, Dean Madras Medical College.

Mr. M. N. Sridhar, Joint Director of Drug Control and Controlling Authority, Government of Tamil
Nadu

Dr. K. M. Srinivasan, Deputy Drugs Controller, South Zone Central Drugs Standard Control
Organization.

Dr. Vijaya Bhalla, Dean SGT college of Pharmacy, National Treasurer of IPGA, New Delhi

Key Note Address was Given by Mr. Sanjay Dsmohapatra, President- Technical and operations,
Medopharm Chennai. He also gave a Talk on Join Pharmacist to ensure Patient Safety.

Finally Distribution of Awards were given in Various Category like Best Student Award, Best
Teacher Award, Best Regulatory Pharmacist, Best Industrial Pharmacist, Best Community
Pharmacist, Essay Award in UG and PG Category.

Atlast Event Finished in a Grand Success by Providing Lunch.
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